
Safety Incentive Proposals Granted 
The District Safety Committee awarded grants to sites throughout the District. 
The money was from the State Safety Incentive Program. The Safety Committee 
thoroughly reviewed all proposals at the May 5 meeting. Each proposal included 
a description of the safety measure and an explanation of how the measure 
would improve safety. 
 
Elementary Director Norma Velasco (BGE) submitted a proposal for an electric 
gate at Bell Gardens Elementary. The site was awarded $17,600 to complete the 
project. 

 
More funded safety proposals include: 

 Bell Gardens High School received $1650 for the installation of fence at the Cal-SAFE drive-
way. 

 Macy Intermediate received $14,000 to replace metal library 
shelves. 

 Transportation received $20,000 to repair and refinish the vehicle 
maintenance floor. 

The District Safety attempted to find alternate sources of revenue to fund some of the 
other proposals. 
 
A Safety Incentive Grant Program is scheduled for next spring. 

Spread the word 

About Affordable Health In-
surance for Students 

The CTA Teachers for Healthy Kids pro-
ject is in full swing throughout the state. 
Free materials including flyers and bro-
chures are available. The order form is 
on the back of this Contact. Simply fol-
low the directions on the bottom of the 
form to request materials. 
 
For additional information, please con-
tact the CTA Community Outreach De-
partment at (213) 251-8088 or go to the 
website at 
www.teachersforhealthykids.com. 

No Child Left Behind (NCLB) Updates 

Available for the U.S. Department of Ed. 
The U.S. Department of Education invites teachers to sign up to 

receive Teacher Updates. These email updates address hot top-

ics from the Department’s teacher outreach and provide re-

sources to help teachers learn about the latest policy, research 

and professional issues affecting the classroom. 

 

Some of the recent Teacher Updates have included information 

of the following: 

 What does it mean to be a “highly qualified” teacher?; 

 A Toolkit for Teachers; and 

 Who’s Responsible for No Child Left Behind? 

Teachers can sign up to receive the Teacher Updates at http://

www.teacherquality.us. The past Teacher updates are at http://

www.ed.gov/teachers/how/tools/initiatives/updates/index.html. 


